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vhgustafson@urbanaillinois.us 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
September 18, 2024 
 

WEST WATER STREET CLOSURE - CU BLACK AND AFRICAN ARTS FESTIVAL 
 
The City of Urbana Public Works Department has approved a special event permit 
application for the Champaign-Urbana Black and African Arts Festival. 
 
A portion of West Water Street in downtown Urbana adjacent to Urbana City Lot 1 will be 
closed to through traffic on Friday, September 20, 2024, from approximately 1 p.m. to 
approximately 9:30 p.m. to accommodate the event. Urbana City Lot 2 will remain 
accessible via North Broadway Avenue. 
 
Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during this event.  
 

For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit urbanaillinois.us. Information 
about current and upcoming road closures can also be found in the online map. 
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